
Massachusetts Fruit Growers’ Association, Inc.
P.O. Box 9632, North Amherst, MA 01059-9632

Annual Summer Meeting
in cooperation with the University of Massachusetts Fruit Program

Wednesday, July 9, 2014, 10:00 AM to 2:30 PM
UMass Cold Spring Orchard Research & Education Center

391 Sabin Street, Belchertown, Massachusetts

Directions to UMass Cold Spring Orchard: 

 From Belchertown Center, proceed on Route 181 toward Palmer for about 2 miles, bear left onto Cold 

 Spring Road. In about 0.5 miles, bear left onto Sabin Street.  We will convene at Chandler Laboratory, the 

 newer red building on the left.  

 From the Route 9/Route 202 intersection, take Route 9 East for about 2.5 miles, and turn right onto 

 Sabin Street. In approximately 1.75 miles, you will see orchard trees on both sides of the road and 

 Chandler Laboratory will be on your right.

10:00 AM Welcome to UMass Cold Spring Orchard -- Duane Greene & Shawn McIntire

10:15 AM Orchard Tour

NOON Outlook Farm BBQ Lunch provided with the registration charge

1:15 PM Welcome to the Annual Summer Meeting and announcements-- Al Rose, President

1:20 PM Welcome from the Dean -- Steve Goodwin, Dean, College of Natural Sciences

1:30 PM Educational Program -- Tracy Leskey, USDA-ARS Appalachian Fruit Research Station

2:30 PM Adjourn

 Two hours of pesticide-license-recertifi cation credit will be off ered for the day

Cost of registration for the meeting is $25 per MFGA Member and $30 per non-member, which in-
cludes lunch.  The bottom of this announcement, along with the appropriate payment, must be received 
by July 7 to assure the availability of the lunch.  You can register online with a credit card at:  

http://www.massfruitgrowers.org/

Mail along with a check for the appropriate amount (made out to MFGA) to:   Doreen York, 201 Natural Resources 
Road, 210 Bowditch Hall, University of Massachusetts, Amherst, MA 01003-9294.

Name              Number Attending               Total $ Enclosed
                     ($25 or $30/person)


